
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Dec. 28, 2023. 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: SW1168 – Grants Management Systems. 

CONTACT: Cini Zacharia, CPO, 405-522-9078, email: cini.zacharia@omes.ok.gov. 

PURPOSE: For use by state agencies and other governmental entities, all state departments, boards, 
commissions, agencies, and institutions, in addition to counties, school districts and municipalities which 
may avail themselves of this new contract SW1168 awarded to IGX SOLUTIONS CORP. 

Statewide Contract: SW1168-awarded vendor IGX SOLUTIONS CORP. The contract period covers Dec. 
27, 2023, through Dec. 26, 2024. 

This contract for SW1168 is for the provision of a grants management system that will provide a central, 
user-friendly cloud-based platform for state agencies to see grant profiles, submit reports, request 
disbursements, store critical project documents and utilize standard templates and forms, with the 
capability to expand into the management, monitoring and tracking of state grants. 

You may use the following link to access this contract:  

https://www.ok.gov/dcs/solicit/app/solicitationDetail.php?solID=4721  
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